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February 13, 2020 
 
 
INDUSTRY-WIDE BULLETIN: 20-01 

RE: ONLINE VALIDATION FORM NOW AVAILABLE FOR ALL LICENSEES REQUIRING YEARLY VALIDATION  

Dear Racing Licensees: 

In an effort to improve the process of obtaining a yearly license validation, the Division of Racing Events 
has developed an online validation form for all licensees requiring a yearly license validation. Moving 
forward, the Division will be using the online form as the primary method for collecting information from 
licensees who hold a three-year license that requires a yearly validation. The new validation process will 
be replacing the prior method of collecting physical validation cards in the licensing office. 

The online validation form is accessible on the Division’s website at 
https://www.colorado.gov/pacific/enforcement/form/racing-validation-card. 

Licensees can now access and complete the online validation form prior to the racing season, expediting 
the process for obtaining a license validation. Those licensees who complete the validation form before 
the racing season will still be required to acquire their validation sticker from the Racing Office (Arapahoe 
Park Racetrack, 26000 East Quincy Ave, Aurora, CO 80016). 

Computers with online access will be available for licensees to complete online validation forms at the 
Racing Office during office hours throughout the racing season. Licensing staff will be available onsite to 
assist those who may require assistance with completing the validation form. 

Mandatory background checks will still occur with each license validation. The new online form may 
expedite the process of conducting these mandatory checks for those who submit the online form before 
coming to the racing offices. 

For questions regarding the new validation form process and license requirements, contact Ed Kulp, 
Agent-in-Charge, at 303-866-6607 or edwin.kulp@state.co.us or Daisy Franco, Licensing Specialist, at 303-
866-6696 or daisy.franco@state.co.us. 
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